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9th October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year, some of Year 4 will be attending the Autumn Celebration Day at Wellington College run 

by the Newbury & District Agricultural Society.  The ‘Celebration Day’ will take place on Tuesday 

22nd October; we will leave school at 9.30am and return before the end of the school day.  The 

children will also need to bring a packed lunch on this day.  
 

Please complete and return the permission slip in order for your child to attend this event at 

Wellington College for which there is no charge.  We are planning on walking the children to and 

from the college and will need some volunteers to help with this.  If you are available to help on the 

day, then please fill in the appropriate part on the reply slip.  The children will have the opportunity 

to taste some of the produce on display, please indicate on the slip below any food allergies your 

child has. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Lee                                        Miss. K. Davidson 

 __________________________________________________________________________  

Autumn Celebration Day 

 
I give permission for _____________________________________________ in Class _____ to 

attend the Autumn Celebration Day on Tuesday 22nd October. 

 

 

I am able to offer help walking the children to and from this event. 

 

Print Name: _______________________________________ 

 

 

Food Allergies: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________________  
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